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CBA at Waste Neutralisation Facility in Szczecin

The Control Proceedings Division of the CBA Regional Office
in w Szczecin will check whether the municipal company
acted legally in the course of the execution of some
contracts.

On 7 October 2021, the officers of the CBA Regional Office in Szczecin commenced an
ad  hoc  inspection  at  the  Waste  Neutralisation  Facility  (Zakład  Unieszkodliwiania
Odpadów  sp.  z  o.o.).  The  CBA  officers  are  interested  in  contracts  executed  by  the
company  in  the  years  2011-2019.

The controllers will examine selected decisions of the company’s authorities related to
the management of public property and assess their compliance with the law. 

The completion of the inspection is planned for 6 January 2022. Under the provisions
of the Act on the CBA, this period may be extended by further 6 months.

Public Relations Division of the CBA

Fot. CBAFot. CBAFot. CBAFot. CBA

https://www.cba.gov.pl/dokumenty/zalaczniki/3/3-1261.jpg

